
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: GTA Mobile Service Suspension Extended 
 

Private and Retirement Homes 
 

Dear Health Care Partner,  
 
As the staffing crisis continues in many regions of Ontario, StL Diagnostic Imaging has had to 
make the difficult decision to extend the suspension of our mobile services to certain pockets 
of the province, mainly the Greater Toronto Area.  
 
It is our fervent hope to re-open those areas that have been affected once we regain mobile 
staff resources and circumstances improve greatly.  
 
Please contact our Mobile Office Division for more detailed information about your region.  
 
1-800-268-5804  
 
We greatly appreciate the support of our partners in healthcare and your continued patience.  
 

Thank you,  
 
 
The StL Management Team 
 


